
 

December, 2024 – January, 2025 

Dear Friends and Mission Partners, 

We want to wish you a Happy and Blessed New Year in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! As we step into this new year, we 
reflect on the incredible moments of joy and gratitude experienced during our Christmas outreach in Santo Domingo and Haiti 
and share with you some pictures. 

Thanks to your generous donations and prayers, we were 
able to share the love of Christ with the children. Our 
pastors and deacons held special toy and hot meal 
giveaways which brought pure joy to the faces of these little 
ones in Haiti and the Dominican. 

Their eyes lit up as they received toys, each a reminder that 
they are loved and valued. These small tokens brought 
immense happiness to many new children who do not get 
to experience such blessings often. The hot meals filled not 
only their stomachs but also their hearts. It was a time of 
fellowship, laughter, and a beautiful way to celebrate the 
incarnation and the birth of our Savior. 

Beyond the gifts and meals, the children were reminded 
that Jesus is the reason for the season and the greatest gift 
of all. In a world where many children in Tampa, in the 
Dominican, and especially in Haiti face many hardships, we 
want them to know that Christ loves them, sees them, and 
has a purpose for their lives to the glory of God. 
 

To Come Next…. 
In our next newsletter, we look forward to sharing updates 
on our leadership ministry in Tampa, as well as the project 
of full-scale reopening our children’s school in Haiti despite 
the challenges of rising gang violence that has made even 
walking the streets of Port-au-Prince, Delmas and other 
places a risk. Please continue to pray with us as we trust 
God to make a way even where there seems to be no way! 
 

Closing Words…. 
We give Glory to God as we express our deepest gratitude 
for your support throughout last year. We are truly excited 
for what God has in store this year and are thankful for your 
continued support as we press forward in His mission 
together.  

 
May God bless you abundantly! 
 
Your missionaries to the Haitians: Jacques and Marie 

 

 

 


